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A Not for Profit Organisation Benefiting the Local Community


Heathfield Agricultural Show - Saturday 23rd May 2020
Dear exhibitor,
I am writing to invite you to exhibit within our Vintage Tractor section and I have enclosed an entry form for you to return to me as soon as you are able to. Please either post your completed form back to me at the address below or email it to jerryhillmansmith@yahoo.co.uk or jerry.hillman-smith@secamb.nhs.uk 
The closing date for entries is 15th May 2020.

SEVAC will again be helping with the running of the section this year but there is nothing stopping you from helping even if you are not a member, contact Jerry on the number below if you can help.

After the great success of other years, Paul and Di Vickery have kindly offered to repeat 
the ‘Vickery Challenge Cup’. The award will be given to the exhibitor of the public's favourite tractor (as voted for on the day) and there will be a presentation following the tractor parade in the main ring.
As in previous years, could I ask that you send me a copy of your insurance certificate for your vehicle alongside your entry form. Unfortunately you will not be able to exhibit your vehicle unless I receive proof of your insurance prior to the show. A Self addressed envelope will also help to keep costs down too.
Vehicles can be delivered to the show on Friday 22nd May between 10.00am and 7.00pm or on Saturday 23rd from 6.30am and no later than 7.45am.
We are offering up to two entry tickets per exhibit again this year, but as the show is a charitable event and ticket sales allow the show to continue, please let me know if you only require one.

If you have any other exhibits that you would like to bring to the show please let me know, and of course if you know of any other enthusiasts that might be interested in bringing their tractor to the show please pass on my details – thank you.

I look forward to receiving your entry and seeing you at the show. Finally, good luck for the award!
Best regards,
Jerry Hillman-Smith
The Smithy, Ote Hall Farm, Janes Lane
Wivelsfield, East Sussex, RH15 0SR

jerryhillmansmith@yahoo.co.uk or jerry.hillman-smith@secamb.nhs.uk
[image: image1.jpg]